
 

Dear Parents 

Borrowing at the school library is up and running (Kindergarten begin in Week 

4). There are many exciting new texts and series being introduced and shared 

during library lessons and the children are motivated to borrow.  

Please remember it is important that the children bring their library bag each 

week when borrowing and returning books to ensure the books are protected 

when transported to and from home. Senior students (Years 5 & 6) have been 

given the option of bringing a bag (to ensure books are safe) or taking a 

responsible approach to taking the book home if they don’t bring a bag. I have 

reminded the students that with responsibility and choice there are 

consequences, so if the books are damaged in transit, the students will need to 

pay a replacement fee.  

All students from K – 4 will require a bag to take books home. (Bags may be 

purchased at the school for $5.00 until stocks last). 

Many thanks to my wonderful book covering helpers who make it possible to 

get the new books covered and circulating so quickly into our library. If there 

are any other parents that would like to help with keeping the library running 

efficiently please let me know. 

Finally, if you have any indoor games that you have at home that your children 

no longer use we can always make use of them for the lunch time library and 

games club. 

Thanks for your ongoing support. 

Regards 

Janine Brown 

Teacher Librarian 


